
                                                                                                               

 

September 21, 2022 

 

MESSAGE TO MEMBERS 

NO PERMISSION TO HUNT  

IN LHEIDLI TERRITORY  

 

Chief and Council have made the difficult decision to close this year’s hunting season 
again this year in Lheidli Territory to support increasing populations of moose and other 

ungulates. 

This is the 5th year we are not issuing permission to hunt letters in Lheidli Territory.   

Chief and Council is aware that one of the methods to support increasing moose and 

other ungulate populations is to not hunt.  

They are also aware that forest and land management plans also must change. Chief and 

Council and Administration are working with resource users in Lheidli Territory to make 

changes including improved conservation, that also support increasing moose and other 

ungulate populations. 

Improved conservation will help ensure that traditional food such as moose and other 

ungulates will be available for future generations of Lheidli T’enneh. 

 

 

 

 

 

LTFN Chief and Council and Administration 


